



Rev. Walker is the Senior Program Manager for Communities Responding to Extreme Weather (CREW). CREW is a network of local leaders building grassroots climate resilience through inclusive & hands-on education, service, and planning.

Learn more: climatecrew.org



Preparing for extreme weather and its impact on Swampscott and the greater Swampscott area.

Thursday, Sept. 30th 7 pm Virtual Webinar host via Zoom (registration link below)

Join us for this virtual workshop presented by the Communities Responding to Extreme Weather (CREW) as the Senior Program Manager Rev. Vernon K. Walker will present how extreme weather is impacting Swampscott and surrounding areas and what residents can do to prepare for it now and in the future. This event is part of CREW's Climate Prep Week and co-sponsored by the Swampscott Library, Town of Swampscott Conservation Commission, and the Unitarian Universalist Church of Greater Lynn.

Registration Required:

https://brande is.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJovfumvqDguGtfXjaDTEcP5L54D8yRA2yS2

The Swampscott Conservancy is a 501(c)3 with the mission to help support the Town of Swampscott in the preservation of our conservation lands and open spaces through education, research, and active stewardship.